
Eastern Sierra Chapter Ridgecrest (ESCR)
Question for Chapter Members

and Potential Members

The Chapter Board is aggressively trying new recruitment 
ideas this year.  

The latest is quite significant.  We are wanting to see if 
more riders would be able to attend our meetings if they 
weren’t on the weekends.  

The thought was to hold it on the first Thursday night of 
the month at 6 p.m. at Pizza Factory, where we could hold 
the meeting and engage in food once again.  We would 
like to know if this change would make it easier for you to 
attend.  

Please respond soon, for arrangements to be made with 
Pizza Factory.  Looking forward to your response.


